

Daily Announcements

Wednesday, November 07, 2018

NOTICE: For the most update-to-date Athletic Calendar, please click here

SPECTRUM HIGH SCHOOL

- Are you interested in basketball or wrestling? Reminder the Winter Sports Meeting is coming up Thursday, November 8 at 6:30 pm. Come find out what is going on this winter for each of these sports. Registration is already open online so tell your parents to get that done now so you will be approved for practice. See Mrs. Bondy with questions.
- SPECTRUM HIGH SCHOOL THEATRE PRESENTS: A CHRISTMAS CAROL A Ghost Story of Christmas. Join us for performances on:
 - o Friday, November 9 7 pm
 - Saturday, November 10 7 pm
 - O Sunday, November 11- 2:30 pm

Adults \$7, students & seniors \$5, and children 5 & Under FREE. Tickets available at the door. There will be a silent auction held at the performances to benefit Great River Family Promise and Spectrum Theatre.

- On Saturday, November 10 from 11-4 pm the Spectrum Boys' Basketball will be hosting a bagging fundraiser at Cub
 Foods in Elk River. Come out, support Boys' Basketball and get your groceries bagged by some of the Spectrum
 players!
- We're excited to announce our first ever Veterans' Day Program on Monday, November 12. This is a great opportunity
 to honor veterans and will involve our band, choir, student council, American Sign Language students, and others
 throughout the school. This program is for all students and staff. We've also invited parents and grandparents to
 attend.

We are especially interested in honoring any veterans in your family and will have a special wall display dedicated to them. Please talk with your parents about any veterans in your family and be sure to return the card provided by your social studies teacher.

What a great opportunity to honor those who have sacrificed so much for our freedoms. Please encourage any students who might not normally be here at 2:00 on Nov. 12 to attend the program as well.

- Give to the Max Day is November 15! You can help Spectrum meet our \$2700 fundraising goal to buy soccer goals for the field next to the new Middle School building. Plus, your donation gives Spectrum the chance to win a Golden Ticket bonus award!
- Did you know that Spectrum has a co-op agreement with Providence Academy for boys' lacrosse? Lacrosse is a Spring sport, however there are also some optional winter captain practices. You can learn more about the boys lacrosse coop by visiting the Spectrum athletic website or stop in to see Mrs. Bondy or Mr. Peterson.
- Congratulations to eight students from Broadcast Journalism and Yearbook who brought back awards from the JEA
 National High School Journalism Conference in Chicago last week! Ella Kring was awarded an honorable mention in

Sports Action Photography. Cassandra Duthler was awarded the Excellent award for Broadcast Newswriting. Zachary Knapp and Elizabeth McCoy were awarded an honorable mention for their PSA/Commercial, as well as Sam Ley and Keagan Wilson for their Broadcast News Feature. Parker Gangl and Emma Galligher were awarded with an honorable mention for their Broadcast Package.

SPECTRUM MIDDLE SCHOOL

- Grade 7/8: Are you interested in basketball or 2restling? Reminder the Winter Sports Meeting is coming up next Thursday, November 8 at 6:30 pm. Come find out what is going on this winter for each of these sports. Registration is already open online so tell your parents to get that done now so you will be approved for practice. See Mrs. Bondy with questions.
- SPECTRUM HIGH SCHOOL THEATRE PRESENTS: A CHRISTMAS CAROL A Ghost Story of Christmas. Join us for performances on:
 - o Friday, November 9 7 pm
 - Saturday, November 10 7 pm
 - o Sunday, November 11- 2:30 pm

Adults \$7, students & seniors \$5, and children 5 & Under FREE. Tickets available at the door. There will be a silent auction held at the performances to benefit Great River Family Promise and Spectrum Theatre.

- On Saturday, November 10 from 11-4 pm the Spectrum Boys' Basketball will be hosting a bagging fundraiser at Cub Foods in Elk River. Come out, support Boys' Basketball and get your groceries bagged by some of the Spectrum players!
- We're excited to announce our first ever Veterans' Day Program on Monday, November 12. This is a great opportunity to honor veterans and will involve our band, choir, student council, American Sign Language students, and others throughout the school. This program is for all students and staff. We've also invited parents and grandparents to attend.

We are especially interested in honoring any veterans in your family and will have a special wall display dedicated to them. Please talk with your parents about any veterans in your family and be sure to return the card provided by your social studies teacher.

What a great opportunity to honor those who have sacrificed so much for our freedoms. Please encourage any students who might not normally be here at 2:00 on Nov. 12 to attend the program as well.

- Give to the Max Day is November 15! You can help Spectrum meet our \$2700 fundraising goal to buy soccer goals for the field next to the new Middle School building. Plus, your donation gives Spectrum the chance to win a Golden Ticket bonus award!
- Grade 7/8: Did you know that Spectrum has a co-op agreement with Providence Academy for boy's lacrosse? Lacrosse is a Spring sport, however there are also some optional winter captain practices. You can learn more about the boys lacrosse coop by visiting the Spectrum athletic website or stop in to see Mrs. Bondy or Mr. Peterson.
- Student of the Month: Each month we have a Student of the Month for each grade. Congratulations to the following students for earning October Student of Month:
 - o 6th John Bozich
 - o 7th Adrianna Bechthold
 - o 8th Giavanna Feist